Committee Name:	Committee on Elections and Committees 
Chair:	Rebecca Ulland
Subject:	2012-13 End-of-Year Report

Reports:
The CEC submitted several reports to the Academic Senate:
· Membership changes on AAPC, COI, CUP, FGC, GPC, LSC and TLAC (first and second readings September 25, 2012).
· Membership changes on AISAC and TLAC (first and second readings on October 9, 2012).
· Membership changes on CUP (first and second readings on October 23, 2012).
· Membership changes and assignment to second consecutive terms for academic year 2013-14 (first reading April 9, 2013).

Elections:
· The CEC provided ballot counters on October 9, 2012 for a special Executive Senate election; however, candidates ran unopposed and a vote was taken by acclamation.

Current business:
· The CEC amended its operating procedures to reflect its new responsibilities and the procedures for the General Education Council election.
· The CEC will run the election of the new Executive Senate at the Academic Senate meeting on April 23, 2013.

Thanks: I wish to extend my thanks to the 2012-13 members of the CEC for their excellent work this academic year: Catherine Bammert, Bethney Bergh, Kristi Burdick, Frankie McCormick, Bruce Sarjeant, Karin Stulz, Kate Teeter and David Wood.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Ulland, Chair
Committee on Elections and Committees
